VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned that
in order to facilitate participation of all students and staff members [both
academic and non-academic Departments/Offices etc.] of the University in the
programmes of Poush Utsava - 2017, the Upacharya has been pleased to pass
the following order :

1. Normal work of the University in its all Bhavanas/Vibhagas/
Departments/Centres/Offices /Sections other than those rendering
essential and emergency services will remain suspended on and
from 23rd. to 28th. December, 2017 which includes weekly off days
and Christmas Day on 25t. December, 2017.

2. Rabindra Bhavana of the University shall not come under the
purview of S1.No. 1 above. A separate order to this effect shall be
issued in respect of Rabindra Bhavana, Visva-Bharati in due
course.

All students, staff members of the University are requested to attend the
programmes of Poush Utsava and extend necessary co-operation to celebrate it
in a peaceful manner so far as the tradition of the Ashrama is concerned.
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No.REG/Notify/ 156 /340 Registrar (Acting)
Date : 22.12.2017 Visva-Bharati
Copy to :

1. All Directors/Principals of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas

The Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres/Offices
All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers
C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor

Chief Security Officer

P.A. to the Registrar

University Webmaster — To upload it in the University Website.
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